
Oct 3: Picture Day

Oct 9: NO SCHOOL

Oct 19: Open House 6pm-7pm-All invited!

Oct 23:  District Harvest Dinner, more info 
further in newsletter. 

Mon 10/2:  Chicken patty

Tues 10/3:  Beef nachos

Wed 10/4:  Pizza

Thurs 10/5:  Spaghetti

Fri 10/6: Pancakes

 CES Lunch Menu

September 29 2023

https://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/webmenus2/#/view?id=645d0084e96f1e931e21f0df&siteCode=4793


This week marked the beginning of this year's sixth grade volunteer 
project at North Country Animal Leagues in Morristown.  The sixth 
graders and I ventured to the animal shelter on Thursday.  I was joined 
by Zoey Hatin, Danica Whittemore, and Charlotte Krueger.  After 
folding laundry and sweeping and mopping the floors, these hard 
working students spent some quality time with some very 
rambunctious kitten residents. The shelter currently has many kittens 
available for adoption!  Great work everyone!



This week also marked the return of our Celebration of Learners 
assembly where I announced the winners of our first estimating  jar of 
the year.  Estimating is an important lifelong skill which is why we offer 
this as a school wide activity every month!  This months' winners were 
Avah Tingaud, Ellie Graner, and Emerson Hadley!  There were 78 dice 
in the jar and each of them estimated 79!  Each of them won a $25 gift 
card for Phoenix Books. Congratulations!  Look for a new estimation 
jar next week! Have a wonderful weekend!
-Mary Anderson, Principal



Cambridge Elementary School has job openings!  They are as follows:
NEW!!

Van Driver

CES is seeking a part time van driver to transport 1-2 students to and from CES five days 
a week. $21 an hour - no CDL required.  The vehicle is a Toyota Sienna minivan that is 
owned and maintained by CES.

Approximately 6:15 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 
                       and 
                      2:30 p.m. to 3:45 p.m. or 3:30 p.m. to 4:15 p.m. (not sure yet)

Interested? Please complete a CES Job Application and return to Mary Anderson, CES 
Principal.

Early Childhood Special Education 1:1 Assistant
Cambridge Elementary School is seeking a part time Special Education instructional 
assistant to work one on one with a preschool aged student.  We are seeking applicants 
with experience in supporting preschool aged students  (three and four year olds) with their 
academic and social and emotional growth.  This is a school year position on Mondays 
and Wednesdays from 8:00 a.m to 2:00 p.m. 
Interested?  Please apply via school spring at the link below or complete a CES Job 
Application and return to Mary Anderson, CES Principal.
Preschool IA Opening

After School Program Support Needs
We are seeking individuals to provide support to students within our after 

school program.

Specifically, we are looking for someone to work two to five days a week in our 

after school program providing 1:1 student support until 3:30.

Interested, apply via the following link or complete a job application.

After School Support Openings
CES Job Application
Questions?  Feel free to contact Mary Anderson at (802) 521-5602 or 
manderson@lnsd.org
EOE

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SVtsw869SKLialGId7IgQQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRms7acP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE2MTQxMDQ3ODAvbG5zdW9yZy9jNmx4OHF3b2d1eDcyaXE0cmRicC9BUFBMSUNBVElPTkZPUkVNUExPWU1FTlRyZXY3MjAxNy5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmTSHIPSZE-lmYlSEHNsb3VyaWVAbG5zZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SVtsw869SKLialGId7IgQQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRms7acP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE2MTQxMDQ3ODAvbG5zdW9yZy9jNmx4OHF3b2d1eDcyaXE0cmRicC9BUFBMSUNBVElPTkZPUkVNUExPWU1FTlRyZXY3MjAxNy5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmTSHIPSZE-lmYlSEHNsb3VyaWVAbG5zZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SVtsw869SKLialGId7IgQQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRms7acP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9yZXNvdXJjZXMuZmluYWxzaXRlLm5ldC9pbWFnZXMvdjE2MTQxMDQ3ODAvbG5zdW9yZy9jNmx4OHF3b2d1eDcyaXE0cmRicC9BUFBMSUNBVElPTkZPUkVNUExPWU1FTlRyZXY3MjAxNy5wZGZXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmTSHIPSZE-lmYlSEHNsb3VyaWVAbG5zZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
https://www.schoolspring.com/jobs?jobid=4388473
https://www.schoolspring.com/jobdetail?jobId=4010970
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1614104780/lnsuorg/c6lx8qwogux72iq4rdbp/APPLICATIONFOREMPLOYMENTrev72017.pdf


COL DATE Spirit Day Theme
9/28 (Thurs.) School Spirit-Wear your CES gear or 

green and/or gold and let your school spirit 
shine!

10/31 (Tues.) Costume Day-Costumes must be 
school appropriate and no masks please

11/30 (Thurs) Camo Day-Wear your Camo head to toe 
if you have it!

12/22 (Fri.) Ugly Sweater-Join us for another Ugly 
Holiday Sweater contest (more info. to 
come)

1/31 (Wed.) Flannel Day-Show up in flannel and 
keep the chill out!

2/23 (Fri.) Hat Day-Your chance to wear a hat ALL 
DAY!

3/27 (Wed.) Crazy Hair Day-Gel it up!

4/30 (Tues.) Mismatch Day-How many “wrong” 
ways can you wear your clothes? 
(Backwards, inside out, plaids and 
stripes?)

5/31 (Fri.) Tie Dye Day-We are getting groovy! 
Show off your Tie Dye.

COL dates are Subject to 
change. COL Start time: 8:20



Join Us on October 23rd for a Harvest Gathering & Dinner!

Lamoille North is delighted to invite you to join us on Monday, 
October 23rd from 6:30-8:00 for an evening of celebration 
and togetherness at Jenna's House in Johnson, VT.  This 
special event is not just about the harvest season—it's about 
coming together as a community to express gratitude for the 
abundance of support and goodwill that surrounds us.  (Plus it’s 
totally free!)

Join us on October 23rd for a wonderful farm-to-school harvest 
dinner crafted by our School Nutrition team, student 
performances, and discussions with important school district 
partners.

This gathering is more than just an event; it's an opportunity to 
express our heartfelt thanks. Let's take a moment to appreciate 
our cherished family and friends who make our lives meaningful 
and the organizations that work tirelessly to enhance the 
well-being of our students, staff, and communities.

Space is limited so register now to reserve your seat!

REGISTER HERE

https://forms.gle/zU9ESB9Ht9RP6n6N8


This week’s twins







Support Cambridge Elementary School and our students by 

becoming a CES PTA member for the 23-24 school year! 

Register online via the CES PTA             givebacstore: tinyurl.com/CESVTPTA

Or you may return this form to school in your student’s folder 
with a check payable to CES PTA.

Once you sign up, we will add you as a contributor (add/edit access) to our shared Google 
Drive folder which we use for meeting agendas, collaborative planning, and more!

Membership fee: $15 per individual or $25 per family membership.
Note: $4.50 or $9 of this fee is remitted to the Vermont State PTA. 

MEMBER REGISTRATION FORM:

CONTACT: CES.PTA@LNSD.ORG

facebook.com/CESVTPTA instagram.com/CESVTPTA

Type of Membership:      ⃞    Individual ($15)    or       ⃞    Family ($25)

Full Member Name(s): 

Email(s):

Phone #(s):

Current CES student name(s) / 
grade level(s): [optional]

How would you most like to 
engage with the CES PTA in the 

23-24 school year? [optional]

mailto:ces.pta@lnsd.org


Happenings at the varnum 

in OCTOBER









Join the ReTribe Forest School and 
Afterschool Program in Underhill.

Would a child in your life enjoy spending a day each week exploring, practicing outdoor crafts 
and skills, making music, and playing joyfully while immersed in nature with a community of 
friends and mentors? The ReTribe Forest School currently has spaces open for our Fall 2023 
program, Wednesdays and Thursdays in Underhill from 9am-3pm.  We also offer Wild Woods 
Afterschool, Mondays and Thursdays from 3-5:30pm.  

For more specifics on our programming visit our www.retribe.org/the-forest-school.

Contact Julia Hunt for more information:
ReTribeTransformation@gmail.com 
609-933-0877

http://www.retribe.org/the-forest-school


Cambridge Elementary continues to 
search for bus drivers. We are in 
need of a bus driver for a 5.5 hour 
contracted day. These hours follow 
the school calendar and could 
potentially have additional hours, 
outside of the contract, for field 
trips, late runs, etc. We are 
experiencing a bus driver shortage 
and the bus routes for next year 
may look considerably different. 
Anyone who may be interested in a 
position here at Cambridge as a bus 
driver, please give us a call or stop 
by for an application. We pay all fees 
that are associated with gaining a 
license to drive a bus. Cambridge 
offers good benefits and a great 
community atmosphere!

Kelly Shortsleeve
Bus Coordinator

802-521-5603
kshortsleeve@cesvt.net

mailto:kshortsleeve@cesvt.net


LET’S KEEP CES HEALTHY!
If your child is sick please keep them home.
The “CES sick kids stay home criteria” 
includes any one of the following:
❏ fever within the last 24 hours
❏ significant cold symptoms,

including a cough and runny nose
❏ any kind of rash
❏ antibiotics within the last 24 hours

If your child has a mild, 
residual cough, it is helpful 
to all if they wear a mask. 
Masking is not required but 
we support anyone that 
chooses to wear one to 
protect themselves or 
others.






